
 

 
 Update from the Nurse 

March 13, 2020 
 

 
Dear St. Anne's Community, 

This email is a simple reminder regarding travel and COVID-19. 

If you traveled over break and your destination became a hotspot while you were there 
or afterward, it is imperative that you email ​Covid19@StAnnesDe.org​, or 
nurse@stannesde.org​ to alert Beverlee Ashkenase and Andrea Croce of the dates and 
locations. Please visit the CDC ​Travel advisory site​ for updated information. It would 
also be helpful if any travel outside of the Middletown area is shared as there are 
several potential hotspots in the United States.  

Additionally, please let us know if you have had any contact with people who have 
tested positive for coronavirus or if you became ill with signs and symptoms of 
coronavirus while on break. Knowing this information will help us make the best 
informed decision in a fluid situation. 

All information gathered will be treated confidentially. Please contact us if you have 
individual questions. Please touch base with your private physician for any 
recommendations for self quarantine. 

Regards, 

Bev Ashkenase - ​BAskenase@stannesde.org 

Andrea Croce - ​Acroce@stannesde.org 

Barry L. Davis - ​bdavis@stannesde.org 

 

 

http://url9795.plusportals.com/ls/click?upn=7lKHYKHTOIc-2BnUEXHv8lw8qKyNnfS0PdwHZrtJrR6utjxrVdhLkh2qfvujC0uFwbTMUzLrteW27cbGdTL7zq2w-3D-3DQChB_QxWlVtQTpZcdJtmEREtD2O2p7Z8CQfhH8s9IYsvUSRwPFUXJxkOR6EnmZ7iGHIkTprlSoAmcIP5QqvNxK4Rbd8mY7szNMj7nD8ZccdL-2F5E6Wb1XsP-2B6j-2B5LFB6dYdDIrG5iMUyzndrOM5hN33AFirzZ0cWwgEA7xAC8XqDMKTf6xM-2BjzVmOvXK3Q8LcMbl9BDR-2FmDq2mogl90L9sOFBX-2Fn2fNI-2FTWl86J4Uujty9MFgka9bT9fEheXum-2B-2B3QuOAC1xG7hAFfxpq0deCZytTSZ65RnevJCSklpWjjbpfuOOk-3D

